
• Christmas Schedule — 

 — Kid’s Christmas Program — Sunday, December 15 at 10:30am 

 — Christmas Eve Service — Tuesday, December 24 at 5pm. 

 — No Sunday School — December 29 & January 5. 

 

• Update from the Leadership Team - We are addressing the diminishing quality of the projector in the sanctu-
ary. We plan to replace it after our Annual meeting when we include it in our 2025 budget.   

 

• Women Growing Together will be on Monday, December 16 at 6:30pm.  Debbie Griffith will be sharing.   

 

• Bridal Shower for Kaitlyn Radi will be held January 4 at 10:30am at the home of Terri Anderson, 1911 5th Ave.  
You can find a registry at www.myregistry.com. 

 

• Thank you to the congregation for donating to the Christmas Cheer bag initiative. Your kindness allowed us to 
deliver 63 bags and bless and extend care to many in our congregation. Your continued support of our efforts is 
greatly appreciated. God bless you all! ~ Covenant Care Committee 

  

• The Covenant Care Committee invites ladies in the congregation to join our Bible study group on Thursdays at 
1pm. Beginning January 9 at 1pm, we will be going through Joanna Weaver’s “Having a Mary Heart in a Martha 
World” to study God’s Word and find intimacy with Him in the busyness of life.  Contact Lori at 218-290-6786 if 
interested. 

 

• Congratulations to Seth & Sierra (Ruelle) Kersten on the arrival of Annika Raye on December 3.  She was 8lbs 
and 20” long. 

 

Weekly Calendar —  

• Prayer Gathering — Mondays at 6:30pm; contact Lynn Peterson with questions. (218.324.0508) 

• Prayer & Praise — Tuesdays at 6:45pm; contact Kimberly Nyborg with questions. (218.324.1202) 

• Celebrate Recovery — Tuesdays at 7pm in Room 200; led by Will Davies (218.240.1003) & Mary 

LePage (218.206.4814). 

• Bible Study at Coffee Landing — All men are welcome to join Dick Frederick (218.290.0703) on 

Wednesday mornings at 7am for a time of connection, coffee & study. 

• Young Adults — Thursdays at 7pm in the lower level; contact Kathy Galusha (286.5727) or Carol Ander-

son (324.2470) with questions. 
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